January 31th, 2018
HULFT Business Division

Saison Information Systems Co., Ltd.

HULFT Technical Support Telephone Service Maintenance

To our valued customers,

Thank you for your continued use of the HULFT Technical Support Services.

We regret to inform you that the Technical Support Service will be undergo scheduled maintenance

and be unavailable during the following times.

We thank you in advance for your understanding.

e Schedule: February 24th, 2018 (Sat.) 9:00-17:00 (JST)

e Event: English technical support will be unavailable via telephone.

e Reason: Scheduled system maintenance.

e Inquiries: Please contact us via email or the HULFT Technical Support Portal.

https://www.hulft.com/tech-support/en

Note:

HULFT Technical Support Services are only available to subscribing customers.
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